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Learn About Bats at the Denver Library!

Bats are often misunderstood creatures, but they
offer a lot of benefits to humans and the
environment.

Join Bremer County Conservation after school on
Wednesday, October 8" from 2:30-3:30 for a
special program for kids (and adults) on bats.

Conservationist Angie Auel will be on hand to
teach about the unique features of these animals
and how bats are important to a healthy
ecosystem. The program is free to attend, and no
pre-registration is necessary.
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